OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK

135 School Street 508-660-7296
Walpole, MA 02081 www.walpole-ma.gov
Igaffey@walpole-ma.gov

To: Town Clerk’s Office

From: Elizabeth Gaffey, Town Clerk
Date: June 3, 2020

RE: Testing of Voting Equipment

TESTING OF VOTING EQUIPMENT

The test for the ballot tabulating equipment for the Annual Town Election on Saturday, June 27, 2020
will be held Tuesday, June 9, 2020 beginning at 9:00 AM.

Testing will be held in the Main Meeting Room on the first floor of Town Hall, 135 School Street,
Walpole, MA 02081.

Town Hall is currently closed to the public due to the Governor’s declaration of a State of Emergency on
March 21, 2020. Testing will be done live on Walpole Media television. Any comments may be called
into 508-660-7296 or emailed to the Town Clerk’s office by using townclerk@walpole-ma.gov during

the testing.

There has been no change in type of voting equipment used by the Town of Walpole since the last
election.

cc: Republican and Democratic Town Committees

Board of Registrars



